
 

 

 

 

16th August 2021 

 

PRINCIPAL’S YEAR BEGINNING LETTER 

Dear Parents: 

 

Greetings from RAIS! It is my privilege and pleasure to welcome all our 
students for online study program of the new school year. We hope that all 
is well with you, and you are safe and happy. We started virtual classes this 
morning to mark the beginning of the 2021-2022 school year. Our teachers 
and the respective section heads had prepared to have online sessions with 
our students and continue the educative process. Herewith, I would like to 
share with you some important information that would be very useful for all 
parents and students. 

 

1. Safety of All: We give priority to the safety of our students, parents, 
faculty, and staff and all our stakeholders. Please encourage everyone 
to follow the safety precautions always.  
 

2. Faculty Orientation: Our faculty and staff underwent two weeks of 
orientation in preparation for the teaching responsibilities during the 
2021-2022 school year. 
 

3. Wi-Fi Facilities: School invested to make the middle school and the 
high school a Wi-Fi zone. Once when the students can physically meet 
in the classrooms, they will be able to use their computers, tablets, and 
smartphones in having access to information pertaining to their 
studies. 



4.  Child Protection Seminar: During the teacher orientation, the 
teachers had a seminar on child protection. This information and 
training will help the teachers to understand the children better and 
help them in their needs. 
 

5. Data Protection: All teachers, staff and administrators had one full day 
session with a group of lawyers, learning about the protection of data. 
This information is very useful in keeping and treating all our 
documents and data in the proper manner. 
 

6. Textbooks: If you have not yet received your child’s textbooks, please 
arrange with the PR office to collect them. 
 

7. Online Communication: Because we will be communicating with 
each other and our students through the online system, you may 
encounter certain challenges in the process. Please do not hesitate to 
keep us informed about the difficulties so that we can rectify the faults. 
 

We thank all our parents for the support you have extended. We have 
been able to overcome many challenges together. Despite the difficult 
situations we encounter, we strive to do the best for our students.  

Students, please be present in every online class. 

We wish you good health and safety and happiness always.  

With best wishes, 

 

 
 

RAIS Administrator 

 

 


